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Recruitment 

Human Resources continues to actively receive employment applications for various 
vacancies within the agency.  Qualified candidates who meet the minimum qualifications 
are guided through the recruitment process consisting of testing, oral panel interviews and 
second interviews.  
 
The Authority’s current employment vacancies are as follows:  

Accountant (1 Vacancy) 
Area Maintenance Worker (1 Vacancy) 
Eligibility Specialist (4 Vacancies) 
HQS Inspector (1 Vacancy) 
Inspections Manager (1 Vacancy) 
Occupancy Clerk (1 Vacancy) 
Office Assistant (1 Vacancy) 
On-Site Resident Manager (Walker Pointe) (1 Vacancy) 

 
In addition, Human Resources would like to welcome the following new employees to the 
agency: 

Lori Wing – Senior General Ledger Clerk 
Adriana Diaz – On-Site Resident Manager (Meadow Glen) 
Amparo Galvan – Eligibility Specialist I/II 

 
2023 EDD Spring Job Fair 

The 2023 EDD Spring Job Fair took place on Monday, April 24, 2023 and was a great 
success.   

 
Employee Newsletter 

The Employee Newsletter for April 2023, was delivered via email to all staff.  The 
newsletter provided a message from Executive Director Jim Kruse, as well as the latest 
agency information concerning development, recruitment, benefits, community events, 
and training information for Ring Central phone system. 

 
Peace Officer Memorial Run 

This annual event is scheduled to take place on October 1, 2023 at 7:00 a.m., Downtown 
Modesto, CA.  Healthy U encourages all Stanislaus Regional Housing Authority 
employees, and Commissioners, to participate.  If interested, please contact Human 
Resources to register. 
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